
Dear Committee Members: 
 

I am a resident of the Overlook triangle neighborhood in North Portland. Overlook is 

surrounded on all three sides by major diesel truck routes (I-5, Going St, and Greely Ave). As a 

result, I can physically see diesel particulate matter accumulate on my porch and window sills; 

it's a fine black silt. This is extreme unhealthy for my two year old son. I ask that you pass 

stronger laws to regulate diesels (especially commercial trucks and railroad locomotives if 

possible), consistent with the laws called for by Neighbors For Clean Air.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr. John Courtney Olive 

 
John Olive 
4164 N. Overlook Terrace 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


